
Dear International Leaders in Education Program participant:

We would like to thank everyone who has filled out the International Leaders in Education Program survey. Your 
participation in this study is very important to us and your feedback on your experience in the program is very 
valuable.

To date, [insert #]% of you have completed the survey! 

If you have already taken the survey, thank you and please disregard this email.  If you have not yet completed the 
survey, we would greatly appreciate it if you would take a few moments at your earliest convenience to fill it out.  

Please click on this link to access the survey: <insert html link>

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding this request (pittsmk@state.gov). 
  
We very much appreciate your assistance. 

Sincerely,
 
Melinda Pitts

 

 
Melinda K. Pitts, PhD 
Senior Evaluation Officer 
Office of Policy and Evaluation

Evaluation Division
Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs
U.S. Department of State
pittsmk@state.gov

TECHNICAL NOTE:
Should you have any questions regarding the survey or have difficulties filling it out please
contact Izabella Zandberg at RSI (izandberg@rsi-research.com).
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